King Abdullah University of Science and Technology

March 10, 2015

Yazeed Almahraj

PhD Student

Medial, Communication and Performing Arts
Queen Margaret University

Edinburgh, Scotland

Email: yalmahraj@gmu.ac.uk

Dear Yazeed Almahra;j,

This letter confirms that your paper, “Professionalising Communication in Saudi Arabia: The Case of
Public Relations,” has been accepted for publication in the Proceedings of the Eighth Saudi Students
Conference.

Your paper has passed all screens and will be included in the Proceedings.
Details on the publication date will follow.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Congratulations!

Best regards,

Virginia A. Unkefer, Ph

Manager, Academic Writing Services

King Abdullah University of Science and Technology
Office of the Vice President for Research
Administration Building (16), Room 3844

Thuwal 23955-6900, Saudi Arabia

T: +966 12 808-3424; M: +966 (0)5 4470 0015



